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Notes: 
Hunter Water provided Newcastle Jockey Club with a Notice of Formal Requirements (HW Ref 
2021-1123) on 13 July 2021 in relation to servicing the proposed development. 
Hunter Water will require a revised Development Application if there are any changes to the 
development proposal, or a new Development Application should the current Notice of Formal 
Requirements expire. 
A Compliance Certificate will be issued under Section 50 of Act once Hunter Water's 
requirements have been met. 
 


